Classified and Support Staff Council Report to the KS
Board of Regents
September 21,



Concerning the Cost of Living, this is the third



this that is to be implemented over several years,
there should be funding in place to carry out the
plan. For



abilities. It is the responsibility of the Classified and
Support Staff Council to stand up for these classified
employees. | thank you for the chance to speak to
you today and look forward to giving you an update
after the first of the year.



